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THE SIGNAL PROJECT.
Through the course of our work with homeless children we came to know of a shocking statistic, published by another NGO working with Street children in Patna, the state capital of Bihar here in East Central India. They reported that they had recorded that 90% of Female Street children just disappeared from the local streets when they reached 13 years of age. Rescue Junction works with vulnerable children both boys and girls but has special facilities accommodation and counsellors for girls. We would like to turn to Global Giving Supporters to ask them to start and initially support a brand new special programme, (for which we have no funding) exclusively for girls. If we can raise the funds and run the programme we are confident we can then present the project to the government for funding to enable the initiatives continuation. 
Clearly these girls need to learn a skill to enable them to survive without falling prey to pimps and being used for prostitution. Staff at Rescue Junction already works with the police raiding local brothels and making sure that no children under 18 years of age are being exploited but it is not enough. We need to offer a skill where these girls can earn a decent living and we need to support them during and after the programme.

Whilst Basic literacy and Numeracy are taught to all children at the centre we need to offer onsite training in Craft Making and Sewing Skills. This will be a “proper course” meaning it will be six months in length using highly qualified instructors and they will have a government approved training certificate. The toys and gift items they will able to make will provide an important independent income.  But we will do more and help them market these goods and assist them find accommodation from 16 years of age. There will be a follow up support programme. Without this help their future could be very different so please help us make this happen. 
It is proposed to start a pilot programme with a special appeal on Global Giving for the female street child with a budget of 385,000 Indian Rupees or $7,700 /£5,135. After one year a thorough evaluation will be undertaken with a view to expanding the programme. Regular progress reports will be provided and published in full on Global Giving.
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